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JUNE 9, 2004 
 

Today’s Program 
Sue Panek & Mike Stratz speaking on Winnebago LIFE Report 

 
Vocational Service 
Thanks to the scholarship committee for their 
diligent work this year. All North, Lourdes, and 
West Scholarships have been distributed. We 
look forward to the visits to the club by the 
recipients.  
 
Community Service 
Country USA – Volunteer training Meeting at 
Roy Duxtad’s office this Thursday, June 10th 
5:00pm, 45 minutes approximately. Also Roy 
could use one or two more volunteers for the 
evening shift on Saturday June 26th from 5:00-
9:00pm. Come on; watch Bill Thimke on stage 
running the Cash Cube!  One last note: “SELL 
THOSE RAFFLE TICKETS”, let’s make this a 
successful fundraiser. 
Relay for Life – June 11th & 12th, Titan 
Stadium. We need 12 more walkers. We also 
need donations for our team. Last year we 
raised over $1500. Please call Trisha 
Schmiedel at 235-2347 or Audrey Mosebach 
at 235-0420 if you are interested in walking or 
pledging money for this much necessary 
cause. Cancer has touched somehow and or 

affected each and every one of us; show our 
support to the battle and get on board! 
 
Environmental Beautification Committee 
summary: Participants reviewed last month’s 
minutes and were disappointed to hear of City 
Forester, Kevin Westphal’s resignation. He 
sent Paul a letter thanking the beautification 
committee for its support of his work in 
Oshkosh. The 3 Rotary clubs agreed to cover 
the liability insurance that the Farmers Market 
needs to operate. Letters were sent to 
businesses requesting donations for the flower 
baskets lining the downtown streets. Award 
winners should be choose earlier in August to 
enable people to drive around and see their 
great work.  They talked about a long-range 
vision for the Vulcan Quarry. Path Finders will 
be in town August 10-14, let Paul Fowler know 
of projects to be done. Any questions please 
see Paul Fowler.  
 
International Service 
In preparation for our Group Study Exchange 
to Tasmania in early 2005 we are looking for 
interested Rotarians to apply for the role of 
Team Leader. The person chosen will help with 
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the recruitment of Team Member applicants, 
their selection, and will train and work with 
them over a period of roughly 10 to12 weeks 
prior to departure in February 2005. The 
successful Team Leader applicant will be 
energetic, able to relate well with Team 
members ages 25-40, be creative and able to 
“go with the flow”. If interested contact Tom 
Shepeck. 
  
Club Service 
Member publication: 
1st Publishing Elissa Lines, EAA – 
Classification, Aviation, proposed by 
Tom Shepeck 
 
Miss a Wednesday Meeting?? 
Don’t let your attendance percentage 
slip. Make up the meeting by attending 
one of these options within the two 
weeks of the missed meeting: 

1) Virtual WEB Rotary meeting; 
www.rotaryeclubone.org 

2) Oshkosh Downtown Rotary – 
Monday, noon Pioneer Resort 

3) Oshkosh Morning Club – Friday, 
Park Plaza 7:00am 

4) Rotary event – sign up to 
participate as a volunteer in an 
event 

Upcoming events 
June 16 – 1st 2004-2005 Budget 
Presentation 
June 23 – 2nd Presentation 2004-2005 
Budget with vote to take place. Also 
Tom Shepeck & Jeremy Monnett, Sonex 
Manufacturing – Economic Impact of the 
Airport 
June 23 – Wednesday evening, 
Changing of the Guard – Pioneer Inn, 
Cocktails 6:00, at the Tiki Bar, Dinner 
7:00 in the Teal Room, Program 8:00, 
be sure and mark your calendars. You 
won’t want to miss it!! 

June 30 – Craig Burnett web tour and 
roundtable 
July 7th – Meeting Downtown at Market 
Square to show our support to “Live at 
Lunch” with a round table at Robbins 
July 15th – Boat Night (members and 
guests welcome) 
July 29th Thursday – EAA Picnic with 
round table at Robbins on Wednesday 
July 28th. 
August 3 – Members only Fun night 
at Fowler’s 
August 19th - Waterfest 
 
Information for the HUB 
Board members we would like to have more 
information in the HUB regarding activities 
your areas.  Send your information to:  
bbehnke@firstfed.com. 
   
Members take a virtual tour of Rotary. 
Log on to the website: 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org and 
click on Tour guide.  You will learn many 
useful things. 
���������

It has been brought to the board 
members attention that perhaps we 
need to take out the soup choice for 
summer and substitute a light dessert 
with our lunch. If you have strong 
feelings on this please speak to a board 
member prior to the next board meeting, 
June 17th.  
 
The Four Way Test 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 


